
         COUNCIL MEETINGS

Wednesday 20 September 2.00pm  
(Council Chambers, Leongatha)

Dates are also listed on Council’s website at:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/ 
meeting-dates

To watch the ‘open’ part of the meeting live or 
when it suits you, visit:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live

Please contact the Governance Team for 
questions about Council Meetings.

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Looking for a new job? We might have the 
perfect position for you!

Check out our current vacant positions here: 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
vacantpositions

South Gippsland Shire Council News

HARD WASTE COLLECTION

Bookings for the annual hard waste collection 
service are now open.

All residents are eligible to receive one collection 
at a fee of $150 per property. A reduced rate of 
$53 applies for pension card holders.

Bookings close Friday15 September. To book, 
please visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/hardwaste

COMMUNITY GRANTS 

Applications for the first round of Community 
Grants will be closing Thursday 31 August. As 
time to apply draws to an end, be sure to submit 
your application for a chance to make an impact 
in our community. For more information or to 
apply, please go to: 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/grants

IMPOUNDING OF VEHICLE

Council impounded the following vehicle in 
accordance with Schedule 11 of the Local 
Government Act 1989 on 24 August 2023 from 
Bellingham Street, Leongatha.

2007 Black Ford Sedan

Registration Number: 1VY8BU

Engine Number: AFACXXMJDC7M0030

Unless the vehicle is collected and relevant fees 
paid within 14 days of the date of this notice, the 
vehicle will be offered for sale to the public.

For enquiries, please contact the Community Saftey 
team on 5662 9200 during office hours.

CONTACT US

9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Community Leadership Program 2023
On Wednesday 23 August, Council’s 
2023 Community Leadership 
Program participants completed 
their final session, and celebrated 
their achievements at the Chapter 
Barn in Outtrim. 

The program consisted of 10 
sessions, each encapsulating the 
themes of leadership, collaboration, 
and community enrichment. 

In addition to these sessions, the 
program required each participant to 
complete a group project where each 
group worked together to develop a 
project plan that they presented at 
the celebration event. The projects 
were focused on improving social 

connection and inclusion across 
South Gippsland. Council thanks the 
participants for their commitment to 
the program, and wishes them well 
on their leadership journey. 

Pictured above are:

Back row left to right – Luke Ollington, 
Josh Campbell, Tom Bayes, Pippin Rice, 
Rebecca Browne, Melissa Haw, Shelley 
Banders

Front row left to right – Carley Nelson, 
Jessica Odgers, Caitlin Cooper, Lorraine 
Sainsbury, Brett Garrow, Danielle 
Allardyce, Trudy Murphy

Seated – Anda Banikos, Christie 
Nelson

Councillors and Council’s Executive Leadership Team 
recently headed out on a tour of some of South 
Gippsland’s manufacturing businesses.

Manufacturing is essential to our region. Collectively, 
this industry contributes around 18 per cent of South 
Gippsland’s economy. 

As our region evolves and the energy transition ramps 
up, the capability and innovation of our manufacturing 
industry will be important to ensuring South Gippsland 
businesses are part of the supply chain. 

To stay up to date with all things South Gippsland 
Shire Council, sign up to our fortnightly newletter at: 
southgippsland.vic.gov.au/intheknow

Manufacturing 
Tour


